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28th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Imagine That! – Thursday 5th May 2022 
 

Our topic for the summer Term is ‘A voyage of discovery….’ To start our topic off we are 
going to visit ‘Imagine That’ in Liverpool. It is a purpose-built Science and Discovery Centre 
for children. During our visit we will take part in a number of different science workshops as 
well as exploring all the different areas such as the Imagination village, Art area and 
construction area.  

 
We will depart from school at 9:15am and return back to school at the end of day. If there is 
to  be any delay due to traffic on our journey back to school, the office will let parents know 
via  text or tweet. 

 
The children will need to wear their school uniform. They will also need a packed lunch in a 
plastic bag that can be thrown away and a refillable water bottle or you can also order a free 
packed lunch in advance from School Spider. This must be ordered by Tuesday 3rd May. 

 
The total cost of this educational visit is £13 which covers your child’s transportation and the 
workshops they will complete throughout the day. 

 
The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of these experiences and subsidises 
whenever possible to ensure that these opportunities are accessible and affordable to all. 
However, the school seldom has the financial resources to pay the full costs. Consequently, 
a voluntary contribution is normally requested from parents/carers. Please note that without 
all such voluntary contributions, this visit may have to be cancelled. Please make payments 
through ParentPay by Monday 2nd May 2022. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Selby  

 
 
 
 


